
Dear Parent/Guardian,

It is our pleasure as your Oxford PTO officers to welcome you to the 2014-2015 school year. We hope everyone 
has a wonderful start. The Oxford PTO is a non-profit organization dedicated to the enrichment and nurturing of a 
close relationship between the parents,teachers,and students by advancing opportunities in the school, home, and   
community of Oxford. Our philosophy is to provide educational enhancements to enrich the student bodies of 
Quaker Farms, Center School, and Great Oak Middle School.

On behalf of the entire Executive Board, we want to thank you for your support of our organization and to 
recognize how essential your membership is to our success. Your membership dues allow us to begin the year by 
helping to provide programs and to support school events such as “Meet The Teachers Night”. Your membership 
will also allow us to e-mail you pertinent information regarding our meetings, fundraisers, and other important 
happenings that are occurring in and out of the schools.The occasional e-mail will provide you with a high level of 
communication while saving on the number of papers that go home with your children. Your membership also 
helps us to put together a directory that you may use as a personal resource for the entire year, which includes a 
class list and contact information of other PTO members.

Please consider becoming a part of a very important organization that benefits all of our children through the 
enrichment and enhancement of education in the above schools.

Our meetings are held at 6:30 p.m. every third Thursday of the month at the Center School library.  
Make use of our website for keeping up with event information, the fundraiser schedule, meeting schedule, and 
volunteering opportunities. Membership does NOT require you to attend each meeting; simply come when you are 
able and keep up on the ones you miss by viewing our agendas and minutes found on the website. If you have an 
idea that you would like to propose or to have proposed at one of our meetings, please e-mail the information to 
one of the below officers.

Thank you for your continued support of the Oxford PTO.

Sincerely, Oxford PTO Officers

 
 
 
Please complete the form on the back. Completed forms can be brought into school along with the  membership 
fee of $10.00. All members will be included in and receive a copy of our student directory. 
Please make checks payable to Oxford PTO and enclosed in an envelope marked PTO Membership. 
     

September 2014-June 2015

Oxford PTO Membership

Lisa Suttile 
President
203.888.8229
lisasuttile@att.net

Jennifer Manzo
Vice president
Membership/directory
203.888.3533
jenmanzo@yahoo.com

Christine O’Connell
Fundraising
203.888.8229
chrissyo20@yahoo.com

Kim Swanat
Treasurer
203.888.2695
mstevenkimr@gmail.com   maurasatkow@netscape.net

Maura Satlowski
Secretary
203.305.4244

Thank you again for becoming a PTO member and for your support. Please remember to continue checking 
our website, www.oxfordCTpto.org , for new information and events.
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Please fill in all the fields for the PTO Manager, E-mail address are very important to us, however if there is a field you 
would not like in the directory please mark with an * None of your information will be used for solicitation purposes by 
the Oxford PTO.

For us to have the student directory out in a timely manner, we would appreciate if you could have this form back to us 
no later than Wednesday, September 24th 2014. 

NAME:____________________________________________________________________________________

ADDRESS: _________________________________________________  PHONE: _____________________

Mom’s E-mail: _______________________________ Dad’s E-mail: _______________________________

C H I L D ’ S  N A M E S C H O O L G R A D E T E A C H E R

Please Check the following:

     

      I would like to be a member and receive a directory, enclosed is my $10 membership fee.
      
      Please include my information in this year’s directory.

      Please DO NOT include my information in this year’s directory.

First Name (both husband/wife if you would like both included)  	

 Last Name 	

 If a Teacher, please list your School here)

Please include last name if different from parent.

Please LIKE us on facebook at www.facebook.com/oxford.ctpto
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